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Michaela: Contrary to denials on this
very show, there may be some connection
between the Hulk and our very own Patrick
Norton.

Michaela: Hi, I'm Michaela Pereira and
this is Techlive. A rampaging green
figure was seen carving a path of
destruction throughout Southwest
California today.

Michaela: The figure has been blamed for
tens of millions of dollars worth of
damage to public property. With more on
the story, let's go to our own Becky
Worley.

 

Becky: Man, we're pretty far out in the
mountains.  

Becky: Are you sure that he came this
way? I'm not getting any readings on the
monitor. I hope they don't check in soon.
We got nothing. Nothing! I say.
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Michaela: Hi Becky, it's Michaela Pereira
in the Techlive center.  

Becky: @#$#. Err, hi Michaela. We're
currently pursuing the creature through
the Southwestern portion of California.
It looks as if he's heading to Mexico.

 

Michaela: Mexico? Well that's par for
course if it is Patrick Norton. Do you
have any more to share with us on the
exact location of the monster?

 
Becky: Michaela, Blazing Feathers, my
expert guide here, is using his GPS
device to coordinate our location and
plot the path of the destruction left by
the creature.

 

Phil: Lady, I keep telling ya, my name is
Phil.
Becky: Right. Right. So Blazing Feathers,
do you think the monster is around here?

 
Phil: Yah lady, look around you, he's
carved a big path leading up around the
bend there. Don't need a fancy GPS unit
to see that.
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Becky: So, Blazing Feathers, do the
readings indicate that we're going to
find the monster in the next few minutes?

 
Phil: Lady, I don't need this thing to
tell me that we're gonna see something
monstrous up ahead. 
Becky: Why's that?
Phil: Just look for yourself.

 

Becky: Oh dear god. Be Afraid of the Future! It's Scary!
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